From: Danielyan, Arthur
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:42 AM
Subject: Re: Standing Committee Reports for Spring Assembly

Below is my report on the work of CAS Faculty Development Committee.

Associate Dean Bell was present at our initial meeting of this academic year (on September 19,
2016). We had another fall committee meeting on November 21, 2016. Between the meetings
the committee did continue its work by email discussions. Our most recent meeting was on
February 13, 2017. Associate Dean Larsen attended the last meeting and he answered many
questions from the committee members (mainly about the possibilities of improving the
support for research and scholarship). | think our committee members found the discussions of
the meeting quite productive. More recently our committee members have been working on
reviewing of the CAS internal award applications. We did review the travel grant and pilot
award applications. With the help of CAS Office of Research and Scholarship, our committee
members have done their best for this important part of their work.

Thank you,
Arthur Danielyan

(Chair of CAS Faculty Development Committee)



